
A WELCOME ADDRESS DELIVERED BY THE
REGISTRAR OF FEDERAL UNIVERISTY LOKOJA, DR
REBECCA AIMIOHU OKOJIE ON THE OCCASION OF
THE ASSOCIATION OF REGISTRARS OF NIGERIAN
UNIVERSITIES (ARNU) 1ST WORKSHOP AND 73RD
BUSINESS MEETING HELD FROM MONDAY 15TH TO
SATURDAY 20TH MAY, 2023, AT THE FEDERAL
UNIVERSITY LOKOJA, KOGI STATE

Protocols
Welcome to Our University, Welcome you to the Future.
We are happy to have you and are indeed honoured
Who we are
 One of G12 universities established by the
administration of former President Goodluck Ebele
Jonathan GCFR in 2011/2012

 Prides ourselves as the University at the Head-of-the-
G12Table- stamped indelibly by boldly asking for the
hosting rights of this workshop

 Student population of over 12000 students
 Six Faculties and a college of health Sciences

The Challenge
The administrative landscape of Nigerian universities
has become increasingly unpredictable and buffeted
by all sorts of winds –economic, political, ethnicity,



religious intolerance, industrial unrest, etc and so
have become the complexity of our mandates

Expected outcomes of this conference

 Refine our understanding of our roles, define our
priorities and how we can be better equipped to be
effective at our jobs

 Should equip us to build more responsive and
accountable registries

 More strategic collaborations, share experiences, build
valuable networks and strengths – net work =net
worth

 Be better able to carry out our tripartite roles of
strategic partners, employee advocate and change
agents

Soft Side of the Workshop

I invite and urge you to attend all the events put in
place to help us truly relax before we return to our 24/7
schedules – visits to tourist attractions, gala night etc

Gratitude

While sincerely thanking you for the privilege to host
you wonderful senior colleagues, colleagues and mint
Registrars, I invite you to join me to thank my Vice-
Chancellor for the faith reposed in us to host this



conference and the commitment to its success in every
wise.

I also would like to thank the LOC ably led by Mr.
Vincent Ojo for a job so professionally executed.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Dr Rebecca Aimiohu Okojie
Registrar & Secretary to Council


